Date: September 17, 2015

To: Paula Firestone, VP Program Ops
Fox News Network
1211 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10036

From: Janet McCann, Asst. to President W
Grande Communications Networks'LLC
401 Carlson Circle

San Marcos, TX 78666
512.878.5414

Re: Children’s Programming Certification

As a cable operator airing children’s programming, Grande Communications must maintain records
sufficient to verify compliance with §76.225 (commercial limits in children’s programming) and make
such records available to the public.

This memo will serve as written notice requesting that children’s programming certifications for each
quarter of 2015 and all future quarterly certifications be sent to janet.mccann@mygrande.com or
mailed to the following address:

Grande Communications Networks LEC
401 Carlson Circle

San Marcos, TX 78666

Attn: President’s Office

Please specify all channels for which you are filing vour certificate of compliance.

If your company currently does not offer children’s programming, Grande Communications requests
that you forward a letter containing a statement to that affect, as Grande Communications is required
to keep a complete and accurate public record file. Once such statement is received, Grande
Communications will consider such notification to be sufficient and will not require future quarterly
certifications unless otherwise notified by you in writing.

Thank you for your adherence to these rules and regulations.



